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The first quarter after taking over the running of the Parish website was quite a busy one,  

It was quite a learning curve as I’m new to the Webmaster job and without any prior experience. 

I’ve implemented a few changes on the website which makes using the website easier for  

Everyone whilst staying within the guidelines. 

 

The main changes made were: 

• Complete reorganisation of all the information on the website. 

• Complete update of all information contained on the site. 

• Additional information relevant to the villagers added. 

 

More recently I have added website traffic tracking which gives a  

Comprehensive breakdown of all activity of the website. 

I have included web traffic information on page 2 that covers the 5 day period it has been running,  

Future reports will cover larger time scales. 

I will provide a report for the May meeting that will give a proper guide to website traffic. 

 

The next task is to complete and update the local business section, I have contacted a few of the  

Local businesses in the village and they have shown interest. 

 

I hope the Parish Council are happy with my work and I would appreciate any  

feedback on the changes that I’ve implemented. 

 

Suggestions for improvements are always welcome. 

 

 

 

 

Steven Goodwin 

Webmaster 

 

 

 

Note: The website traffic information included with this report reflects the Akeley Parish website usage for the period 8th May 

2017 - 13th March 2017. 



 


